
SFST to visit Indonesia

     The Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury, Mr Christopher
Hui, will depart for a visit to Jakarta, Indonesia, this afternoon (December
10).    
 
     During the visit, Mr Hui will attend and speak at a luncheon seminar
jointly organised by the Hong Kong Economic and Trade Office in Jakarta, the
Indonesia Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong and the Bank of China (Hong Kong)
Limited Jakarta Branch to promote Hong Kong's competitiveness and unique
advantages as a hub and premier destination for family offices.
 
     Mr Hui will also meet senior financial officials and exchange views with
representatives from trade associations as well as the banking and fintech
industries. He will also visit a financial institution and a financial
regulator in Jakarta.
 
     Mr Hui will return to Hong Kong on December 13. During his absence, the
Under Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury, Mr Joseph Chan, will
be the Acting Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury.
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